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Dear Parents, 
What a busy week it was last week, with the Tour de Yorkshire Baton relay, sports 
day and a music competition. At each of these events, the children did us proud, with 
lots of positive comments from members of the public. Well done, Naburn! Thankyou 
also, to everyone who attended these events. It was lovely to see so many of you 
enjoying Sports Day and such a change from the weather last year!  
 
What’s on this week: 
 

26th June Y5/6 School Council members at ‘Primary Voice’ event at West Offices with 
Mrs Jackson am 

27th June ‘Shout out’ on Minster FM at 8.10am as a result of the Primary Voice 
event. Tune in to hear our school mentioned! 
Worship team event at Bishopthorpe Palace with Mrs Christison all day 
Y5 maths group at Fulford pm 
York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 

28th June Transition Day 2 with new starters (1.30pm – 3pm) 

30th June Training Day - School closed 

2nd July Stillingfleet Scarecrow Festival and United Open Air Service. Choir needed 
at 6.30pm please 
 
 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 The whole Reception class, for making the new starters feel very welcome 

when they visited 

 Barney in Y1 for amazing problem solving in Maths 

 Charlie F in Y1 for persevering in Sports Day and not feeling sad when he 

tripped and fell over, but bouncing back and winning his next race! 

 Will and Maddie in Y3/4 for good narrating and learning their lines in the 

performances based on the book ‘Krindlekrax’ 

 Finlay in Y6 for his topographical map work, which he finished in super quick 

time and was then able to help others 
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The lunchtime award went to Amy for being extremely tidy and hardworking. 
Tom in Reception was given the ‘star writing’ award, for an amazing piece of writing 
about mini-beasts.  
Also, Phoebe showed us the huge trophy which she won at the Music Competition in 
Selby Abbey on Thursday, where she was the overall winner (in a Junior and Senior 
competition!). The other musicians also showed off their awards (Claire for guitar, 
Phoebe for violin, Esmé H for recorder and Lily A, Phoebe and Florence for group 
strings). Jack also came to the front as he was brave enough to enter the competition 
after only playing electric guitar for a few weeks. 
Zachary also showed us his 25m swimming certificate, which he gained after Sports 
Day on Wednesday! What an active day he had! 
 
Friends of Naburn  
Please could you have a look at home for any items of school uniform which you no 
longer need as the Friends of Naburn would like to have a uniform sale at the Gala 
and the BBQ. Deadline for donations is 29th June.  
 
Talking of the BBQ – does anyone have a gas one which they could lend us for the 
evening of 26th July? Please let Louise know if you do. We can arrange for it to be 
transported if needed.  
 
Advance date to put in your diary: AGM Tuesday 12th September 3.15pm at school. All 
welcome. 
 
Stillingfleet Open Air Service 
As last year, we have been invited to take part in the ‘Churches Together’ service at 
6.30pm on Sunday 2nd July. If your child is interested in being part of a Naburn Voices 
choir singing ‘One more step along the world I go’ and one other song of our choice 
(with actions!), please let me know.  
 
Bug Hotel 
Thankyou to all who brought in items for the Bug Hotel. The bugs of Naburn will soon 
have a luxurious new home!   
 
 
 
 
Strings and Brass Fun Days 
I have been asked to make you aware of two music days in July, on the 6th and the 
10th. Unfortunately these will not be organised through school, but I would encourage 
participation by any of our budding performers in Years 3 - 6. Details and how to 
register can be found at  www.yorkartseducation.org.uk
 
 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  
 
 

 


